


REPORT

On July 31st, 2023, as a highlight of the moon landing month celebrations, the Department of

Physics, in collaboration with IUCAA  Centre  for Astronomy Research and Development, hosted a

one-day seminar titled "Exploring the Solar System and Beyond." The seminar featured distinguished

resource  persons  including  Ms.  Netra  S  Pillai,  Scientist  at  URSC,  Bangalore,  along  with  Ms.

Unnimaya.K.C and Mr.Ashish Devaraj, Research  Scholars from URSC. Additionally, an interactive

session was conducted for graduate students from various colleges, facilitated by Ms. Pillai, focusing

on the Chandrayaan missions. 


